
 
 
From: Paul O'Brien [mailto:paul.obrien@wakool.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 11 March 2015 3:57 PM 
To: Brian 
Cc: mail@wakool.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: PLANNING PROPOSAL - RU1 to RE2 - MURRAY DOWNS - Mr Mark McNeill - Council 
Resolution: 160215 - TRIM I15/318 
 
Dear Brian, 
 
Wakool Shire Council at its February Ordinary Meeting considered your request to permit a planning 
proposal to be prepared to amend Wakool Local Environmental Plan to rezone Lot 1 in Deposited 
Plan 1134973 from RU1 Primary Production to RE2 Private Recreation Zone. 
 
Council has resolved as follows: 
 

Resolution - 160215        
PLANNING PROPOSAL – RU1 to RE2 – MURRAY DOWNS    DGM 

 
Cr Crowe Moved and Cr Lockhart Seconded 

 

i. That the officer’s report be received and noted. 

ii. That Council support the proposition to undertake a Planning Proposal to 
amend Wakool Local Environmental Plan to rezone Lot 1 in Deposited 
Plan 1134973 from RU1 Primary Production to RE2 Private Recreation 
Zone. 

iii. That the completion of the Planning Proposal be managed by Councils 
Deputy General Manager Development Services. 

iv. That the preparation of the Planning Proposal be at the full cost of the 
proponent, Mr Mark McNeill 

 
2:15pm - Cr Crowe Moved and Cr Lockhart Seconded that Council suspend 
standing orders 
 
2.18pm – Cr Membrey Moved and Cr Crowe Seconded that Council reinstate 
standing orders 

 
Voted for 
Cr Lockhart 
Cr Membrey 
Cr Crowe 
Cr Gorey  

 
Voted against 

                NIL                         
 

CARRIE
D 
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I have consulted Mr McNeill, who advises that he has engaged your services to undertake that work. 
 
The link below provides details of the process for preparation and consideration of planning 
proposals. 
 
http://www.planning.nsw.gov.au/en-au/planningyourlocalarea/gatewayprocess.aspx  
 
Please prepare the appropriate documentation and forward to me for approval and submission to 
NSW Planning. 
 
Give me a call if you wish to discuss the matter further. 
 
Regards 
Paul O’Brien 
Deputy General Manager 
Development Services 
 

Wakool Shire Council 
P  03 5453 3200 F 03 5453 3122 
E paul.obrien@wakool.nsw.gov.au  

 
Be green and read from the screen 

 

 
Attention: 
The information contained in this message and or attachments is intended only for the person 

or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 

material.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action 

in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is 

prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from 

any system and destroy any copies.All email received and sent by Wakool Shire Council may 

be monitored to protect the interests of Council.  

Thank You. 
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